
JESUP PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETING 

Scheduled for MONDAY, MARCH 23, 2020 

 

The Jesup Public Library Board of Directors, by vote via email on March 19-20, 2020, 

determined to not meet for the regularly scheduled Board of Director’s meeting on Monday, 

March 23, 2020, due to COVID-19 restrictions and recommendations.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Becky Wehrspann 

Secretary  


